
From:  Kitty Noonan 

To: Tammy Peters 

Date:  1/3/2006 10:13:38 AM 

Subject:  Re: Hoepker & Lawry petitions 

 

tammy - they are on hold for awhile - probably about 60 days - i will let you 

know when to put them on the agenda.  thanks. 

 

>>> Tammy Peters 12/28/05 8:40 AM >>> 

Hi Kitty. Are these two petitions still on hold?? Thanks. 

 

Tammy L. Peters 

City Clerk's Office 

(608) 266-4601 

tlpeters@cityofmadison.com  

 


